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 The Black History Meet was a success. Much thanks goes out to the meet manager, 

Rob Green and the meet referee, Al Betts for putting on a great event. Congratulation 

to Roger McCoy who was this year’s honoree. It has been discussed to try and make 

this a more sponsored event by PVS and not conflict other PVS sponsored meets. 

Note: The event is one of the larger events in PVS who host swim teams from all 

over the country such as Los Angeles, Atlanta, Detroit, Cleveland, New York and 

other metropolitan areas in the United States. The meet is hailed by USA 

Swimming, as the "premier minority swim competition in the United States and in 

the World."  
 

 Plans continue to be made for the 2012 Going for the Gold - Diversity Day with 

special guest - Gold Medal Olympian Anthony Ervin on April 14th, 2012.  The 

location has been set for Wilson Aquatic Center. Applications will be available mid-

week on the PVS Diversity Page for volunteers and participants.  

 

 Plans continue to be made for the Combined Travel Team representing PVS for the 

Black Heritage Meet in Cary, NC over the Memorial Day holiday (May 25-27th). It 

took longer than wished for board approval for funding for the meet so that 

applications so that can be made available. Thus far from the input we have athletes 

from SDS, RMSC, Curl-Burke, Shark Tank, Snow, DC Wave and ERSC 

participating.  

 

 

 
 


